Ross Newberry

After robbing small business of the measly $7.00 made off safety inspections, and robbing
EVERYONE of their basic right to safety, I would highly suggest raising the remaining emissions
fee by at least $12 if you want to have any shops continue performing inspections. I am considering
quitting the service at my two stores, and have lost all faith in my state's CURRENT leadership.
You all are burning every bridge with blue collar workers and residents as fast as possible, and for
what?



